
 

02 January, 2022 

Notice 

(Regarding Students’ Week) 

 

Following the Order of the Principal Secretary to the Government 

of West Bengal, School Education Department & Higher 

Education Department [Vide Memo Nos.: 144-SSE/2021, date: 

29/12/2021; and 145-SSE/2021, date: 29/12/2021], Sukanta 

College was observing the Students’ Week from 01.01.2022 to 

07.01.2022 as per the guidelines of the Government. 

 

However, after completion of two days’ programme (Online) on 

01/01/2022 and 02/01/2022, the remaining programmes [Online 

& Offline] are being suspended for the time being due to Covid-

19 pandemic outbreak [Vide Order of the Hon’ble Chief 

Secretary; No.: 753/XVII-ISS/2M-22/2020, date: 02/01/2022]. 

 

Students of Semesters-III & V are requested to 

see other notices regarding their Tutorial 

Examinations. 

 
By order, 

Teacher-in-Charge 

 
 


